
 

 

ASX  Announcement 
 

 
18 August 2010 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 45, South Tower, Rialto,  
525 Collins Street 
Melbourne    VIC    3000  
 
 
 
 
RE:  TMA WINS QANTAS PRINT MANAGEMENT CONTRACT 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
The Directors are pleased to advise that our subsidiary, TMA Australia Pty Ltd (TMA), has been 
awarded the Qantas Print Management Contract, related to the procurement,  execution and 
delivery of all printed matters for Qantas Airways Limited (ASX:QAN). 
 
The 2 year agreement, with a 1 year option, is expected to generate up to $10 million of annual 
revenue for the group and is in addition to TMA’s existing contract with Qantas.  
 
Qantas’ review of this contract forms part of its Procurement Transformation Program. The switch to 
TMA will deliver savings on print in excess 25% as well as service improvements through a digital 
asset management system and a consolidation of the supply base with routine form printing. 
 
Anthony Karam, Managing Director of TMA, stated: “The contract represents further expansion of 
our print management presence in the market place, and allows TMA to continue to grow on its 
strong B2B foundation. Print management continues to be an area of growth for the Group.” 
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Anthony Karam or myself on 
02 9892 9999. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Michael Whelan 
Chairman 

 
 
 


